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Dear
Thank you for taking the time to speak to me this afternoon.

My understanding, from our conversation, is that you are not willing to grant a further undertaking
past the 13t of September but would expect to inform us of the Council’s position no later than

Tuesday (13th). | also understand that we can expect to be given a reasonable opportunity to
consider/respond to the Council’s position before the Council would make a public statement
regarding the funding position.

[ would be grateful if you could confirm the above in writing. In the event that you are able to do so, it
would be our intention to hold off lodging the Petition today or Monday.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Solicitors

From:

Sent: 08 September 2022 13:29
To:

Cc:

Subject: Petition of Bright Stars Nurseries UK Limited for Judicial Review. BRIG/23/3



Dear ,

With reference to your email of 5th September, the Council’s undertaking expires - ostensibly - at
midnight on 12th September. The exact wording was that the Council would consider its decision on

13th September. You will understand that we need to start communicating now with the Petition
Department, Keeper’'s Office and senior counsel’s Clerk to register the petition and put in place

arrangements for a hearing of the Petitioner’s interim orders motion on Monday 12th September, or
Tuesday 13th September if you confirm that the undertaking is to be read as subsisting until close of
business on 13" September.

Can you advise us where the Council stands on the matters raised in the petition?

Regards,

Solicitors





